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The Prince George’s County Council Government Operations and Fiscal Policy 

Committee convened on May 12, 2025, to consider CB-036-2025, an act 

concerning amending the Number of Individuals Required to File Financial 

Disclosure Statements. 

   

Council staff provided an overview of the legislation revising the number of 

individuals required to file financial disclosure statements pursuant to Section 2-

294 of the Prince George’s County Code, to include the Integrity and Compliance 

Officer and the Deputy Integrity and Compliance Officer. 

 

This is a procedural modification that will not have a fiscal impact. 

   

Committee Chair Watson discussed a concern about legislative authority in this 

matter and requested that staff send the Resolution to the Attorney General to 

clarify the Council’s authority to amend the list of positions required to file 

financial disclosure statements. 

 

Ms. Sakinda Skinner, representing the Office of the County Executive, took no 

position and agreed with the Chair that the state should be consulted. 

 

After further discussion, the Prince George’s County Council Government 

Operations and Fiscal Policy Committee voted 5-0 in favor of the bill. 
 


